
 

 

Greetings from Sanctuary Blessed Life - Online Matching Workshop Sat. Dec. 30 
 
Dorit Smith 
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Dear Parents, Candidates, and Advocates: 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! 

1. Next Online Matching Workshop will be Saturday Dec. 30th at 3pm. EST  

Guidance from True Father regarding the parents’ role in matching their 
children. It started after the Coronation of God ceremony on January 13th 

2001, where True Father passed on the responsibility of Matching to the 

Parents. 

"I want you to understand that you are the pioneers of the tradition of the future. 

You are making the mold for others to fit into. I want you to prepare your home 

and clan for every eventuality. Those of you living close with me feel more to 

the bone this tradition. You must be ready to learn and take over the tradition.” 

“You may be thinking, ‘It is only Father who can do the Matching, not us,’ 

however that is not so. You are all able to do the matching, because God, who 

is supporting me, is also supporting you, just the same.” 

• Parents, Candidates, and Advocates are welcome to join. 
• Email me (Dorit Smith) at doritsmith7@ gmail,com with 

your Email, Candidate's Name, Age, Country, 1st or 2nd gen.  

Sign up for Zoom and I will invite you about 1/2 - 1 hour before the Zoom call. 



 

 

 

 

I will give a talk based on a power point about the Matching and Blessing. 

Be ready to shortly introduce your family and candidate: Name, Age, Hobbies, 

Work, and why you would like to get matched or when you feel close to God? 

2. Website guidelines 

• Advocates, please check out the candidates in your area and let me 

know if someone needs to be taken off. 

• Hide your profile if you are talking to someone. 

• Take your profile down if you get Matched and Blessed. 

• Be Respectful when you approach someone. For 2nd Gen, if the parents 

are helping, approach them first. 

• Feel free to ask me or any of the advocates questions or for help, but 

True Father gave the responsibility for matching 2nd Gen to the Parents. 

Also study online under Education on sanctuaryblessedlife,org. 

• The 2nd King encourages candidates to Pray (the man prays and 

leads). Study about the Blessing and "Love and Respect" by Emerson 

Eggerich, and talk for about 3-6 months before deciding to get matched. 

• The candidates need to take ownership; it is God's and their Blessing. 

This is what the 2nd King's own Children did and my Boys did the same. 

• Please update your profile. You have new options to add more 

information about how to contact you: Skype ID, Telegram, WhatsApp 

number. You also have the option to add what city you live in. 

Please do not get vaccinated for COV 19. It can kill you, cause sterility, 

change your DNA, and many other side effects. Check 

out childrenshealthdefense,org/defender/ for more information. 

If you already got vaccinated, be honest about it and live very healthy. 

Be Bold and Courageous. 

May God guide us. 

Sincerely, 

Dorit Smith. 

doritsmith7@ gmail,com 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
  


